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 TTTTHANK YOUHANK YOUHANK YOUHANK YOU!!!!    

FFFFor your gifts to or your gifts to or your gifts to or your gifts to 

Lottie Moon Lottie Moon Lottie Moon Lottie Moon 

OfferingOfferingOfferingOffering    
 

 
 

Grand Grand Grand Grand TotalTotalTotalTotal    RRRReeeecccceeeeiiiivvvveeeedddd::::        

$$$$11119999,,,,969696965.005.005.005.00    
 

Youth Mission Trip Fundraiser 

Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held Sunday morning, February 9th. You can help 

in two ways: you can make your famous homemade 

desserts to donate to the auction, and/or you can purchase 

something at the auction. The money raised will go toward 

our mission trip this summer. Thank you for your 

prayers, support, and generosity! 

 

CBA MISSION TRIP NEWS 

There will be a planning meeting on Tuesday, January 

28th at 6:30 pm at Chilhowee Baptist Association for the 

Watford, North Dakota mission trip (July 17-25, 2020). 

If interested in this trip, plan to attend this meeting. 

Aluminum Can Collection Discontinued 

Due to the low value of recycled aluminum, we will 

discontinue collecting aluminum for recycling.  Please do 

not drop off cans at the church or church office any 

longer.  Thank you to everyone who has brought their 

aluminum cans to the church and for your support of this 

ministry. 

SSSSececececuuuuririririty Voty Voty Voty Volulululunnnnteerteerteerteerssss    

Sunday, January 19th  

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Ken Johnson 

2nd Service Jim Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Jan. 19th  7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Jan. 26h  4:30 PM 

Just A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A Reminder    

If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space.    

 



Thank You Notes 

Thank you so much for the gift cards given to Charm 

Ministries. We appreciate your support so much.  

Through these cards we can buy supplies for our 

computer classes, keep our Blessing Box filled for those 

needing food, supply our teachers with a filled candy jar 

throughout the year and buy many devotional books for 

adults.  Our ministry serves many that live, work and play 

in Townsend and this will sure help. 

Again, Thank you 

In Him & For Him, 

Steve and Sandra Monroe 

Charm Ministries 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

8:30AM - 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

2020 Offering Envelopes 

2020 envelopes have not been delivered for distribution.  

Please continue to use your 2019 envelopes until the new 

offering envelopes have been distributed.  If you have used 

all your 2019 envelopes, please use a pew envelope or plain 

envelope.   It is very important that you include your 

name, funds designation (ex. building fund or other) & 

total amount on the envelope. 

 

Children’s Praise Information 

Children’s Praise will be in the Choir Room each 

Wednesday at 6:33 PM  

 
At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 

Church Snow Schedule 

In the event that Blount County Schools are closed on a 

Wednesday because of SNOW our church services are 

cancelled for that night.  If we receive SNOW over the 

weekend please call the church office (977-1526) and a 

recorded message will let you know our Sunday schedule 

or you can check pgbctn.org.  The church office will also 

be closed if Blount County Schools are closed. 

    

JUST A REMINDERJUST A REMINDERJUST A REMINDERJUST A REMINDER    
There are several dishes from recent funeral meals located 

on the table beside the Sunday School office.  Please be 

sure to check to see if one belongs to you. 

 
NeNeNeNewswswswsletter Neletter Neletter Neletter Newswswsws    

The deadline for Newsletter information and articles is 

Monday by 3:00 p.m.  With the cost of postage rising and 

to help us be better stewards, would you like to receive the 

newsletter by email? If so, please send an email to 

pgbc@pgbctn.org to be added to email list. 

 

2019 Contribution Statements 

You can receive your 2019 contribution statements by 

calling the church office (977-1526), turning in an “I 

Wish” card with your name and phone number or by 

going to our website (pgbctn.org) and filling out an online 

“I Wish” card.  The office is only able to give statements 

for those that used  offering envelopes as we have no other 

records of giving without the use of envelopes. 

SermoSermoSermoSermon Reviewn Reviewn Reviewn Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review. 

 

 


